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    Thursday 02nd March 2017
Dear Parents,
Well done to the netball teams who competed in this years’ high five netball tournament.  Mrs Cargill will tell you more about our sporting success later in this newsletter.
The School Council have been very busy this year looking at how healthy the school is now compared to last year. We have made improvements to all areas across the school.  The children have worked hard with Annie’s support to make some positive changes to food items in breakfast club and tuck shop.  The staffroom proved to be the biggest challenge, the staff have been told off and been allowed occasional treats for birthdays only!

Parent-Teacher meetings

Please sign up to see your child’s class teacher.  Parent meetings will take place on Monday 13th and Tuesday 14th March. The time slot sheets are displayed on all classroom doors. Year 1 parent meetings will take place in the final week of term (April 3rd and 4th) as Mrs Mascord is still enjoying getting to know the children and their achievements. Mrs Mascord will send out further information.
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Stockham’s Got Talent 

On Friday 24th March Stockham School will be celebrating Red Nose Day in style.  The children and staff will be dressing up in their own unique way.  Some ideas could be simply dressing in red, putting a nose on, back to front dress day, favourite costume or mad hair.  Staff and children are busy preparing for the talent show which will take place on the stage in the hall during the course of the afternoon.  The children and school adults will be showing off a talent such as singing, dancing, jokes, sports skills, silly sketches and much more.  Auditions will take place in classrooms and some acts in each class will make it through to the final.  This will be a fun event with comedy at the heart of all that we do. I will video some of the acts that make the final show and you can enjoy watching this on our school website that same evening.  We would love some parents to get involved too. Speak to Mrs Burbank if you want to share your talent on the stage and join in the fun.






Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Alec and Elliot K. Thank you for your help.  

School Dinners

If you haven’t already done so, could you please fill out your child’s Spring/Summer school dinner menu.  This is important for the kitchen staff to place their weekly food order.
Forest School

At Forest School last week we took turns to be prehistoric hunters or their prey.  Then some of us made tools or weapons that the hunters may have used (but we used modern tools to make them!) to show in our Forest School Assembly.
If last week’s winds have blown down tree branches into your garden (or you still have some autumn prunings to get rid of) we could use them at Forest School, either to make things with or for our cooking fire.  Please bring them in & leave by the bike shed (or take over to the Forest School corner if the gates are open).  We can use any size from matchstick to log.  See Sylvia for more info.
Mother’s Day
Don’t forget, if your child(ren) would like to make a gift for Mother’s Day, please bring £2 per gift in a named envelope to be handed to your child’s class teacher by this Friday (3rd March). The children will complete their designs during the coming weeks and their gifts will be ready to bring home in time for Mothering Sunday.
CLASS NEWS

 Year F    In Foundation we have enjoyed listening to The Big Pancake story and making 

               and eating our own pancakes.
 Year 1   In Year 1 we have been writing letters to the three little pigs in our English
               lesson.  In maths we have been working hard on tens and ones.     
 Year 2   This week in English we have started planning our own stories about the Great

               Fire of Wantage!  In maths we have been making amounts of money using 

               different combinations of coins.
 Year 3   Year 3 have been working hard preparing for their class assembly.  We have

               also been subtracting fractions and starting to write our myth.
 Year 4   This week Year 4 have been learning about the Celts and have written instructions for how to make a roundhouse.  They have also begun work on their roman chariots in D.T.  In science they have been learning about some of the possible dangers associated with electricity.
 Year 5   This week, in history, we have been learning about King Alfred the Great. We have also visited Wantage Museum where we learnt even more about him.
 Year 6   In Year 6 we have been exploring descriptive writing.  In maths we have been 

               solving word problems.  In music we have been using graphic scores and in DT

               we have been designing circuit board games.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F    Kaci and Jenson for fantastic instruction writing on ‘how to make pancakes’.
Year 1    Alfie R for always presenting his work so beautifully and for working hard in 

               every lesson.  Emma for always trying her best and for setting an excellent 

               example for others.
Year 2    Isabella for having great confidence and loads of fantastic ideas when planning
               her English story.  Faith for demonstrating a great understanding of money in
               maths – you should feel very proud!
Year 3    All of Year 3 for a great assembly, showing confidence, determination and pride.
Year 4    Liam for trying hard to improve the presentation of his work.

               Minah for showing great improvement in swimming - your swimming teacher is
               very pleased with you!
Year 5
Nathan for showing great independence when working out the area of 
               compound shapes. Zoe for having a brilliant, positive attitude and growing 

               maturity.
Year 6    Elliot E and Elliot K for having the confidence to do something funny (and a bit 

               silly) for comic relief!
Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to the office for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 6 Year, 100%!
On Friday 24th February we took 3 teams to the Wantage netball tournament. We were very lucky with the weather as it was a lovely afternoon! All the children had lots of fun and learnt some new skills. Hopefully we will see some of these faces in the tournament again next year! Congratulations to our A team who came 3rd overall out of all the other large school teams! Out of 7 matches we lost 1, drew 2 and won 4! We also came second out of the large schools in our spring line partnership. That means we are through to the Vale round of the competition! A big thank you to all the parents who came and supported us on the day! It was a great turn out and really helped to encourage the children. [image: image2.jpg]{e J |
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School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









